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92nd General Assembly

April 2, 2020 – Fiscal Session

FISCAL SESSION BILL FILING HAS BEGUN

The Fiscal Session of the Arkansas General Assembly is scheduled to begin at noon next
Wednesday, April 8.

Bill filing opened yesterday with 82 bills filed in the Senate and 31 bills filed in the House.
These bills were all related to the state’s budget or operations of the Fiscal Session.

All committee meetings scheduled before April 8 have been cancelled.

To monitor the bill filings and meetings calendar see www.arkleg.state.ar.us

The State Chamber/AIA’s Legislative Reception scheduled for April 14 has been
postponed.

We are monitoring information about how the Fiscal Session might proceed and will
provide additional updates as new information becomes available.

LEGISLATIVE SESSION INFORMATION
To view schedules, calendars, bill information and legislator information,
click www.arkleg.state.ar.us.

Legislative Message Center
House of Representatives: 501-682-6211
Senate: 501-682-2902

Live Streaming from the Capitol
The House and Senate have links to live streaming of their committee meetings and floor
session online.

House: https://www.arkansashouse.org/
Senate: http://www.arkansas.gov/senate/

State Chamber/AIA Governmental Affairs Team
Randy Zook, President/CEO

rzook@arkansasstatechamber.com
Kenny Hall, Executive Vice President

khall@arkansasstatechamber.com
Andrew Parker, Director of Governmental Affairs

aparker@arkansasstatechamber.com
Toni Lindsey, Director of Governmental Affairs

tlindsey@arkansasstatechamber.com

State Chamber/AIA phone: (501) 372-2222
State Chamber/AIA web site: www.arkansasstatechamber.com



The Daily Legislative Update is written by Kenny Hall, reviewed by Randy Zook, then
edited and distributed by Jeff Thatcher.
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